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          Show and Tell assemblies 
 

We hope that you have enjoyed coming in to school over the last 
few weeks to see what the children have been learning at school 
this term.   
 

Show and Tell assemblies can take different forms, from in class 
performances and showcases from the children to a more 
“exhibition” type approach.  Last week our Year 1 and 2 pupils sang 
some songs and showed their parents what they had been learning, 
from their “Round the World” adventures, whilst this week the Year 
5 and 6 pupils put on a “Great Exhibition” in the hall, demonstrating 
what they had found out about different countries which were part 
of the British Empire in Victorian days.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope that you can see, from your visits, just how much the 
children have benefited from their thematic studies, as well as the 
extra-curricular field trips and day visits they have been on this term 
(Romans visit – Time and Tide museum, Victorian themed visit – 
Gressenhall and the Holt Hall residential).  
 
Thanks to all of you who came to the Show and Tells – the 
pupils really appreciated being able to show what they had been 
learning and doing! 
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ATTENDANCE  
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97% 

Our current figure is… 96.51% 

 

 

 

Sportshall athletics competition 
 
A number of children from Year 3 and 4 competed this week against teams from the Norwich 
area as part of the Schools Games sportshall athletics competition. The pupils were split into a 
number of mini teams, to try to gain as many points as possible in a variety of sports hall athletics 
events, such as relay running, speed bounce, standing jump and throwing.  We were very 
pleased with the whole team's performance but we are still waiting to find out our final 
position. (This is a qualifying event for the School Games finals later in the year.)  

 

Dates for your diary 
Dec 
 

Mon 2 Defenders Club 

Wed 4 Mr Pickett’s Multi-Sports Club 

 

Mon 9  Defenders Club 

Tue 10  

& Wed 11 RW & KS1 Nativity play 2.15pm 

Thu 12 Breakfast Club special breakfast 

Fri 13  Christmas lunch & Christmas Jumper  

 Day 

 

Mon 16  School disco’s (RW/KS1 5 – 6.30pm,  

 KS2 7 – 8.30pm) 

Tue 17  Christmas Carol Service 6.30pm –  

 Acle St Edmund Church 

Wed 18 Christmas raffle 

 

Last day of term – Wednesday 18 December 

Back to school – Monday 6 January 

 

 

 

Car parking at school 

 

Please do not park on the grass area just outside 
the school gates. This is not a designated car park 
space; there is plenty of room to park at the 
Recreation Centre.   
 

If you do need to use the school car park in the 
mornings, it is just for dropping off. Cars should 
never be left in the car park unattended. Thanks for 
your co-operation in this matter. 
 

Uniform reminder 
We would like to remind you that, as part of 
our uniform policy, children are not allowed 
to wear nail varnish or rings. 
 

The FOSA Bingo raised approx £500 which is 
amazing! Many thanks to everyone for bringing in 
hamper items and supporting us on the night 

Please note a change of time for the Carol Service 
on Tuesday 17 December to 6.30pm. Further 
information to follow in due course. 


